The Division of Research and Innovation organized the meeting for academic staff
to present their ideas for the Research Cluster

March 31, 2021

On Wednesday, March 31, 2021, from 10.00 a.m. - 12.00 p.m. The Division of Research and Innovation
organized the meeting for academic staff to present their ideas for the Research Cluster. The

meeting was located at Sukondh Poonpat Room, Research Building, and broadcasted via the online
platform, Cisco Webex program. In this regard, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, and
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, Assistance Dean for Research and Innovation, participated in
the meeting as well. L]

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2906



